
Emailed Representation: 
 
08 November 2008 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
Re Mods 194/ 194A 
 
As a consumer with a range of DM and NDM sites, BOC is pleased to support the majority of 
Shippers in the view that Mod 194A is preferable to Mod 194.   
 
I apologise for not making a full formal representation within the deadlines, but hope that this 
message of support is useful. 
 
 
Christopher Webb 
Commercial Manager - Utilities 
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